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A AMERICANINSTITUTES foR RESEARCH
IN THE BEHAVloRAL SCIENCES
41 North Road, Bedford, Massachusetts 01730 e 617/275-0800

29 May 1980

h Mr. Darrell Eisenhut
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:
95

May we please receive a copy of your letter dated J# April 1980
to all of the utility companies updating the requirements for the
Emergency Response Facilities, especially the Technical Support
Center?

Can you tell me if any power plants other than Yankee Powe
have received approval to use closed-circuit television as the
communication link between the Control Room and Technical Support
Center? We would like to contact those plants for information
about their installation.

--- Thank you for your assistance.
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Ve ly your
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V Albert E. Hickey
Senior Research Scientist
Systems Division

ABI:pm

8007180 2 N
e


